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MONTREAL

16th January 1937.

Dear Principal Morgan,

Please allow me to thank you 
most warmly for your extremely kind note 
of congratulations on my appointment to 
the Senate.
that the honour was undeserved, it at 
least has the merit of adding one more 
to the number of McGill men in Parlia­
ment.

Although,personally, I feel

Yours very sincerely,

The Principal,
McGill University, 
Sherbrooke Street West, 
Montreal.
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